
Special Events Committee of EDC 

October 25 at 8:00am 

Minutes 

 

Members present: Alan Harding, Mari Leathers, Christine Collins, Mark Kenney, Steve Johnson and Linda 

Murray 

 

 The Committee discussed how to fundraise for this year’s programs.  The amount carried over 

from last year is $350.00.  Alan Harding suggested that the Committee ask the EDC for some funds.  Alan 

will follow up with the EDC.  Linda will fill out the application and submit it to the Cate Memorial Fund 

for $675.00.   

 

 The committee agreed on the following timeline for events at Town Hall.  

  11:00 to 1:00 scavenger hunt 

  1:30   to 2:30 Creative Caring puppets 

  3:00  to 4:00 Tricky Dick Magician 

  4:30  to 6:00 Bingo 

  7:00  to 9:00 Contra Dancing 

 

 The second venue will be All Saints Church with the following timeline: 

 

  4:30 to 6:30 Balloon Man 

  5:00 to 6:30 lasagna dinner by All Saints Church 

 

 Chamber of Commerce fireworks are at 6:30.  Christine and Mark will work on the flyer.  Mark 

said the radio station will be glad to help publicize the event. Linda will contact Donna Cleaves of the 

Wolfeboro Cooperative to see if they can find some volunteer.  

 

 The next meeting is November 7 at 8:00am at the Town Hall Annex Conference Room. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Linda T. Murray 

 


